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Comments: Please do not allow e-bikes on these paths.  All over Teton County, e-bike riders have proven they

do not regard basic travel and traffic laws.  Make no mistake, this is the same as allowing motor cycles.  E-bike

drivers to not yield to hikers which these trails are primarily used for.  

Most importantly, you must consider you will be creating a luge run, similar to Teton Village where you can motor

up rater than take a lift, and ride way to fast down.

This isn't about access, this is about safety and protecting our forests.

 


